
 

 

[Submitter 5 letterhead] 

Comments of [Submitter 5] on Second Draft of the Adjustable Block Program’s REC Delivery 
Contract  

January 18, 2019 

Dear Mr. Star, 

[Submitter 5] appreciates the opportunity to provide comment on the second draft of the REC delivery 
contract.  We have been part of the [redacted] but wish to comment individually on the issue of 
refundability of the REC contract deposit.  [Submitter 5] supports a policy that would allow the deposit 
to be refundable in the case of increased interconnection costs.  Specifically, we believe that the deposit 
should be refundable if the actual interconnection costs are 125% or more of the costs estimated in a 
given project’s Interconnection Agreement as submitted for proof of eligibility to the Adjustable Block 
Program.   

Thank you again for the opportunity to provide comment. 

 

Sincerely, 

[Submitter 5 representative] 


